
Services at PlanD’s Planning Enquiry
Counters to be suspended

     Due to the special work arrangement of Government departments announced
by the Government today (January 28) in order to reduce the spread of the
novel coronavirus in the community, the Planning Department (PlanD) announced
that the counter services of the department's Planning Enquiry Counters at
North Point Government Offices and Sha Tin Government Offices will be
temporarily suspended from tomorrow (January 29) until further notice.
 
     For enquiries, please call the PlanD on 2231 5000.
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